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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Gathering patient views on Pharmacy First; Pushing for Budget mitigations; First line flu vac still available for 65+ cohort; Have you registered for our upcoming webinars?
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			A new online Pharmacy First patient feedback survey is now available to direct patients to after receiving the service.

Community Pharmacy England and Healthwatch England are collaborating to collect patient feedback on Pharmacy First to help inform service improvements and to help to quantify the value of the service to the public.

Pharmacy teams providing Pharmacy First are encouraged to ask patients to complete the survey following a consultation for the Minor illness or Clinical pathways strands of the service. The survey can be promoted using the poster and flyers we have developed.









		Read more, and download the resources 
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Community Pharmacy England has shared detailed analysis of the impact that Budget changes will have on community pharmacies with DHSC and Ministers, alongside continuing to remind them that pharmacies urgently need a funding uplift. We have also been briefing national media and our network of supportive MPs and Peers to drum up support for the sector's position.

As we continue to push for mitigations against the additional costs that the Budget will create, pharmacy owners and LPCs are encouraged to write their local MPs to share our briefing note with them.

Read more, and download our briefing note









		






			Flu vac: first line vaccine for the 65 yrs and over still available
The High-dose quadrivalent influenza vaccine (QIV-HD) – a first line vaccine for the 65 years and over cohort – is available to order from Sanofi.

NHS England has reminded pharmacy owners that, in line with Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation advice and as stated in the national flu immunisation programme 2024/25 letter, any provision of flu vaccinations should always use the best available flu vaccines. An alternative second line vaccine should only be used if every attempt to use first line recommended vaccines has been exhausted.

Find out more









		






			Our upcoming webinars
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